From: Bernadette Macnaught

Sent: Saturday, 3 July 2021 9:40 AM

To: Economics and Governance Committee

Subject: Against Public Health and Other Legislation Bill Ammendment

Dear Minister,

First I would like to say that I do not support the proposed Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021

On reading the current proposal, I object to the increased proposed shut down of our civil and legislative rights.

I do not see any substantial risk incurred by the recent minimal cases in the COVID-19 to invoke a further 12 month State of Emergency here in QLD.

As an Australian citizen, I believe it is our right to choose whether or not we receive a vaccination against any disease. I believe it is our right to work without repercussion, as to the decision we make regarding what we put in our body.

I believe Australians have the right to move about our country in a manner that is not hindered or should not require the supply of documentation of proof of immunisation.

I believe the increase powers to impose restrictions, enforced restrictions of interactions of persons and facilities, contact tracing and enforced quarantine are against our human rights.

I hold concern in relation to the Government being able to change our current voting system to a online/ or total electronic notification, to have the ability to increase and decrease days at their own discrediting, thus increasing the risk of tampering as seen in the USA.

I do not believe further restrictions are what is required given the current data in ratio of those surviving COVID to the number of deaths.

Our government, needs to address other more concerning data figures of youth suicide and domestic abuse.

Regards

Bernadette Macnaught